
Stow Creek Township Meeting February 8th, 2022 

 

Present: Mayor Cruzan, Committeeman; Dave Shivers, Committeeman Tom Burton 

Others Present: Assistant Clerk - Solicitor Kristin Eisenhardt; Bertram Law Office, Heather Willetts; Recreation 
Committee Coordinator, Scott Lang Planning Board Secretary.  

Mayor Cruzan Lead the Flag salute. 

Committeeman Burton led in a moment of prayer.  

A motion was made (Cruzan, Shivers) to approve the January 8th minutes.  

Mrs. Willetts discussed the possible need for a Township Email, and the need for keeping minutes. It was also discussed 
to have space on the new website for activities pertaining to the Park. Fundraising, grants and improvements were also 
discussed.   

Mr. Shivers talked about putting up a light over the cardboard dumpster at the Convenience Center.  Mr. Burton said he 

would get a price on installation.  

The Mayor asked Mr. Shivers if he would be the Township representative to the CDC.  The 1st meeting is to be held at 

the Hopewell Municipal building @ 5:00pm February 9th, food will be provided.  

A motion was made (Burton, Shivers) to appoint Bob Schmid as Zoning Officer. Discussion revolved around assigning a 

phone number for residents to call.  

A motion was made (Burton, Shivers) to adjourn the meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ron Campbell Sr. RMC 

 


